
 
 

4th July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Further to my previous letter I wanted to write to you to remind you about arrangements for our trip to 

Hampton Court Palace on Wednesday 9th July. 

Students will need to arrive at school at the usual time to attend registration and we will meet at the start of 

period 1 in the canteen.   

 Students should dress in appropriate non-uniform taking into account that they will be on their feet for most of 

the day and exploring the palace and its grounds. Please note that part of the day, including lunchtime, will take 

place outdoors. Students should dress appropriately for the weather, which is currently forecast to be sunny and 

hot. It is therefore essential that they bring and apply suncream.   

Please can I also remind students to bring a packed lunch due to the time constraints of the day along with 

plenty of water. 

 We will return at around 3.20 pm, traffic allowing, where students will need to have made arrangements for 

their onward journey home. 

Please ensure that students have any medication required as identified on the original permission form on the 

day and if there are any updates to any medical information that you provided back in May please do email me 

at: sbullock@gms.bucks.sch.uk  

I hope the students are looking forward to the day. 

 

 

Mrs S Bullock 

History Department 

mailto:sbullock@gms.bucks.sch.uk

